
GLENRIDGE BIBLE CHURCH 

A Bible-Based Community, united by God’s love  
and grace, that worships Him, serves others,  

and proclaims the message of Christ. 

Welcome to our  
   Worship Service  
    this Lord’s Day 
 

   June 20th, 2021 
   Pastor Bobby Halek 

   “Resistance is Not Futile” 

310 Scott Street, St. Catharines, Ontario L2N 1J5 
905.937.1326     

email: GlenridgeBC@gmail.com  www.GlenridgeBibleChurch.org 
HenleyCMF@gmail.com  www.HenleyCMF.ca 

 
Follow us either on Facebook, or on MeWe 

(Search for GlenridgeBibleChurch) 

Thank You for Praying 

Notes of Praise: 
* Marion Sharp has upcoming hip replacement surgery scheduled for 
 Monday, June 21 @ 11:30.  Pray for a smooth procedure and recovery. 
* Princess Venneri suffered no broken bones from her car accident, just 
 bruising.  Thanks for everyone’s prayers. 
Please pray for those suffering from loss: 
* Ed Martin following the recent passing of his wife, Esther. 
Seeking prayer for healing and comfort from illness or pain: 
* Geanine Piacenti, presently in hospital, praying for healing and for 
 God to intercede in her life. 
* Sandra Rockefeller’s friend Nancy is facing multiple radiation therapy 
 sessions for inoperable double-lung cancer. Please pray for healing. 
* Please pray healing for Joyce Abernethy, recovering from surgery 
* Ursula Savoie requests prayer for her nephew fighting cancer again. 
* Gilles Groleau’s daughter, Chantal’s father-in-law Pierre. Dealing with 
 cancer. 
* Eleanor Leigh’s son, going through extensive testing to determine 
 illness and treatment, and for return to faith. 
* Toni Goodliff requests continued prayer for healing as she is now facing         
 chemotherapy and radiation therapy for lung cancer.  
* Debbie Harder requests prayer for God to intercede and deliver her 
 from the struggle she’s been fighting for over a year now. 
* Debbie Harder’s uncle, Jimmy Bartkiw, is also not well.  He’s now back 
 in a  seniors’ facility and recovering from a second head injury. Please 
 continue to pray for Jimmy and his family. 
* Quin McColgan, (friend of the Luchkanyns) fighting cancer. New   
 tumours were found and they are still looking at treatment options. 
Please pray for those with chronic pain or illness: 
* Emilia Pirc, Sue Furness, Ron and Lois Clattenburg, Jaqi Shennan, 
 Rosalie Pankoff, Eleanor Leigh, Bev Williams, Helmut Harder, Fred 
 and Hilda Glucker, Ed Martin, Dave Furness, Mildred Levair, Hugh 
 and Eleanor Rogers. 

 Giving… 
“Upon the first day of the week, let everyone of you lay by him in  

store as God hath prospered him”   I Corinthians 16:2 
                                                        

Meat Pies…………………………………………..………………………………….$ 80.00 
Tote Bags…………………………………..……..…………………………………..$ 104.00 
General Offerings—June 13, 2021……..……...………………..………..$ 7,194.82 
Weekly General Offerings required for Budget: …………………....$  6,802.76 

2021 YTD General Offerings Budget:  $ 163,266.16 
2021 YTD General Offerings Donations:       $ 140,225.58 



Today at Glenridge Bible Church 

If My people who are called by My name will humble themselves,  
and pray and seek My face, and turn from their wicked ways,  

then I will hear from heaven, and will forgive their sin and heal their land.  
2 Chronicles 7 : 14 NKJV 

THIS WEEK AT G.B.C 
Today 10:00am Worship Service with Pastor Bobby 
Monday   7:00pm “Praise and Prayer” (Fireside Room) 

Wednesday   6:30pm   Prayer Meeting (Fireside Room) 
Thursday   7:30pm Board Meeting (via Zoom) 
Saturday   8:00am Men’s Fellowship and Prayer (Fireside Room) 
Next Sunday 10:00am Worship Service with Pastor Bobby 

As religious services/rites are no longer capped at 10 people, but rather  
15% of capacity, our Prayer Meetings no longer require pre-registration. 

Scripture Reading — James 4 : 7-10 NKJV 
Therefore submit to God. Resist the devil and he will flee from you.  
Draw near to God and He will draw near to you.  
 

Cleanse your hands, you sinners; and purify your hearts, you double-
minded. Lament and mourn and weep! Let your laughter be turned to 
mourning and your joy to gloom.  
 

Humble yourselves in the sight of the Lord, and He will lift you up.  

Glenridge Bible Church is excited to offer a  
staffed nursery and Sunday School program  
called DiscipleLand for children during our  
Sunday morning services. 
(except the first Sunday of each Month) 

 

Children must be registered at the desk in the lobby to participate. 
 

Any parents who would like to be part of the Children’s Ministry  
mailing list, please email AngelaJantzi@hotmail.com to stay  

informed of upcoming events and program scheduling. 
 

Also, any juniors (grade 7+) who would like to help in nursery or  
children’s ministry, stay tuned for a Plan to Protect training session.  

Date to be finalized and announced shortly 

More and more shops are eliminating plastic shopping bags. 
In response and as a fundraiser, we offer GBC-branded  
reusable tote bags! 
 
They’re a good size, strong, durable, and oh so chic! 
 
Once restrictions are lifted, you’ll be the (ever-so-humble) 
talk of the town with this little number.   
Or you can just carry stuff with it. 
 
$5 each.  Going quickly! See Juergen following  
the service if you’re interested. 
 
By the way: the fundraising efforts of these 
Tote Bags and our famous Meat Pies are going 
towards automatic door opener/closer(s) for our 
wheelchair accessible washrooms by the Sanctuary. 

Order of Service 
 

Welcome & Announcements 
 

Opening Instrumental Hymn  
#477 “Stand Up, Stand Up for Jesus” 
 

Key Verse & Invocational Prayer 
 

Praise and Worship 
“The Battle Belongs to the Lord” 
“You Are My King” 
 

Kids’ DiscipleLand Segment 

Angela Kersten 

 

Scripture Reading—Pastor Bobby 
James 4 : 7-10 
 

Message — Pastor Bobby 

“Resistance is Not Futile” 
 

Closing Instrumental Hymn 
#486 “Faith is the Victory” 
 

Benediction 
(Service is recorded and will be available online later) 

Folks are  
requested to 
leave via side 

exits at the 
back of the  
sanctuary  
following  

the service  
not the  

center doors.   
 
 

A reminder that 
masks should 
be worn when 
not seated in 

the sanctuary. 
 
 

Please  
maintain social  
distancing and 
limit socializing 

to outside. 
 
 

We will have a 
‘retiral offering’ 
 following the  
service at the 

exits. 


